
News story: Ruyter report published

The MAIB report on the grounding of Ruyter on the north shore of Rathlin
Island on 10 October 2017, is now published.

The report contains details of what happened and subsequent actions taken,
read more.
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http://www.government-world.com/news-story-ruyter-report-published/
https://www.gov.uk/maib-reports/grounding-of-general-cargo-vessel-ruyter

